
MEMO# 4624

March 23, 1993

CHANGE IN DATE FOR APRIL MEETING
March 23, 1993 TO: CLOSED-END FUND COMMITTEE NO. 8-93 RE: CHANGE IN DATE FOR
APRIL MEETING __________________________________________________________ Due to unforseen
circumstances, the meeting date for the Closed-End Fund Committee has been changed to
Monday April 19, 1993. The meeting will take place at 10:00 a.m in the David Silver
Conference Room with lunch following. Please detach and return the response below to
Laura Pawlowski by fax (202-659-1519) or by mail no later than April 12, even if you have
already responded to the prior notice . We apologize for any inconvenience. Susan S.
Burgess Legal Assistant CLOSED-END FUND COMMITTEE APRIL 19, 1993 YES NO CLOSED-
END FUND COMMITTEE MEETING YES NO LUNCH
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